
Service Line Inventory
As per State and Federal regulations, all community water systems are required to adhere to the recent Lead and Copper Rule Revisions. This mandates the development of a plan to identify the service line materials connected to the public water distribution system, including the customer-owned portion. Florin County Water District (FCWD) has successfully developed and submitted a plan to the State Water Resources Control Board - Division of Drinking Water (DDW), which has been reviewed and approved by DDW. 
The FCWD staff has diligently implemented the plan and reported to DDW that all assessed service lines were confirmed to be free of lead.

Please click below for more information on Lead and Copper
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